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Please don’t pass this bill. 

Passing this bill only hurts law abiding citizens and does nothing to improve firearm 

safety. 

I grew up hunting and farming and target practicing with my family. 

It is the way we feed ourselves, how we cull an injured animal and how we would 

defend our property from would-be burglars. 

Our public wildlife management also depends on guns. The ability to hunt to manage 

wildlife and the huge amount of income received from gun and ammunition sales 

would stop going to wildlife management agencies. 

Again, gun control only hurts the law abiding citizens and does nothing but make us 

powerless against criminals and foreign governments! 


